
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to Cliff Sutherland and the lock shop team for their expertise. 

They “help out as usual with the quick turnaround for the fire alarm 

inspection in the LeMarchant Street houses.” Therefore, they provide the 

Dalhousie community with an inviting, safe and sustainable 

environment. 

 

Craig Shelton 

Zone 3 Supervisor 

 

 

Wonderful Lock Shop Team  


